SHELBY HUSTER U (PGD)

DA'ddress #7 in Its 28 DEC 1979 Cline Morgan Do RPV

M Sherby Updurch 3 In AF George Wyonends

2302 East 23rd St

Muncie, IN 47302

Order Form

UPCHURCH BULLETIN

Please enter my subscription(s) to UPCHURCH BULLETIN - Volume No. 1 @ \$10/volume (Volume No. 1 will consist of four issues in 1980)

I enclose \$ 10.00 for _____ subscription(s) @ \$10.00 each. fer 20.00 13 MAR 6.0)

Send subscription(s) to:

(Please print)

NAME Shelby H. Upchurch

ADDRESS 2302 East 23c0 Street

CITY Muncie STATE Indiana ZIP 47302

Send payment and make check payable to Michael Enterprises.

MAIL TO: Michael Enterprises
P. O. Box 35804
Tucson, Arizona 85740

ME-Form 1 Jan 80

(3) See Its 22 NOV 1990 Franc Carol U Do RP4

I. william Rebert U of the George U/ Joseph U Salislan,

A. Shelby H. U LIGULIGII AZ AVE 1956

I. Shelly Huster UT L. 145 EP 1944 (Jamos Lown, TN)

MA 14 SUL 1963 (Munice, IN) Ina Rodens

Billingsley LZ3 JUL 1946 (Munice, IN)

Four Children.

From	Upchurch Joseph R	3001 W Moore Rd	Muncie	IN	47304-5732 317-288-6887
495	Upchurch Judy	3611 E Manor	Muncie	IN	47303-3355 317-282-9574
	Upchurch Lee R	316 N Grafton Ave	Muncie	IN	47303-4123 317-282-3648
0-	Upchurch Madalyn	908 N Mulberry St	Muncie	IN	47305-1442 317-284-0659
0.44	Upchurch Michael	906 N Mulberry	Muncie	IN	47305-1442 317-289-1805
M	Upchurch Mitch	104 W Cromer Ave	Muncie	IN	47303-1813 317-289-3081
	Upchurch S	5122 Canterbury Dr	Muncie	IN	47304-5000 317-289-6748
	Upchurch Shelby H 7	4405 W Petty Rd	Muncie	IN	47304-2452 317-286-4758
	Upchurch Sherman	3600 E Lilac Ln	Muncie	IN	47302-5734 317-288-0826
	Upchurch Tyrone	2107 N Brady	Muncie	IN	47303-2311 317-747-0974

SHELTSY HUSTER U (PG2)

XID-26665

31 5-AN

Subject: RE: New Form Entry: Contact Form

From: phil@upchurchstory.com

Date: Fri, Jan 31, 2014 11:51 am

To: upchurchsheiby44@yahoo.com

password protected sites where I have tons of Upchurch information posted. In case you had trouble getting the password it is "2013upchurch#". Do have a look at some of the videos and let me have your comments and questions.

You are new to my email address list but I may have you in my files as I have several by the name of

Shelby Upchurch. Perhaps you could give me some clues.

It will be very helpful if we can establish which of the 22 Upchurch Clans is yours as it will be easier for us to communicate and for you to locate information of special interest to you. Could you give me the names a couple of individuals who link you to earlier Upchurch generations. I will then search my records and give you a report.

I am curious as to why you have an interest in the North Carolina Upchurches and what you need to

know. I am rather well informed on that group.

You asked about the Upchurch Bulletin. All of the copies are posted on my website and are searchable which should give you what you need unless you want hard copies.

I will continue to maintain my website. However, all of my work will now be done under the banner of a new organization Upchurch and Allied Families Association, Inc. ---www.alliedfamilies.com. It would be very encouraging to me if you would join as a 2014 member for which the cost is \$20. Let me know if you need more information.

When we figure out how you fit into the Upchurch family tree we should be able to then how we can help each other. I really appreciate your interest in oru shared Upchurch heritage.

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Phil Upchurch

----- Original Message -----

Subject: New Form Entry: Contact Form

From: "upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com" <no-reply@weebly.com>

Date: Wed, January 29, 2014 3:12 pm

To: phil@upchurchstory.com

You've just received a new submission to your Contact Form.

Email

upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com

Submitted Information:

Name

shelby upchurch

Comment

sir I wish to know about the Upchurch's of NC. any information will be appreciated I have the Upchurch Story

The Upchurch story: Olive A Morgan

Address

4914 W. Petty Rd.

Muncie, Indiana Delaware 47304

Are you interested in receiving information? Do you have information to share? Please check all that apply:.Send me information about the UPCHURCH BULLETIN

Subject: New Form Entry: Allied Families Contact Form

From: "upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com" <no-reply@weebly.com>

Date: Sat, Sep 27, 2014 3:38 pm To: phil@upchurchstory.com

2014

You've just received a new submission to your Allied Families Contact

Form.

Comment

Sir; I received your email, form Upchurch & Allied Families Association, Inc. I have a collection of Upchurch Pottery that I have bought from various pottery dealers in Kent Co. England.

http://www.studiopottery.com/cgi-bin/mp.cgi?item=120

You can purchase from this web sight...

Submitted Information:

Email

upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com

Name

Shelby Upchurch

Subject: RE: New Form Entry: Allied Families Contact Form

From: phil@upchurchstory.com Date: Sun, Sep 28, 2014 7:25 am

SIM

To: upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com

2014 Hi Shelby---

I am intrigued by your response. Shortly I will be preparing the 2014 Upchurch Bulletin and your message tempts me to include something about Upchurch Pottery. I went to the site you mentioned and learned a little about it.

But could you tell me a little more about how you fit into the picture. Do you own a pottery store and if so what is its name? On the site I saw a long list of what appears to be about 70 what I assume are individual items of Upchurch pottery from England. Are all of these items you have for sale.

I am aware of the story about Upchurch pottery for Upchurch in Kent England as told in the book Upchurch Family by Belle West. She refers to Upchurch pottery made in two eras. I have been to Upchurch in Kent England in 1964.

Do I assume that you are the Shelby Huster Upchurch born in1944 in Jamestown, TN. I have been there and given an Upchurch talk. My good friend Carol, daughter of William Robert Upchurch helped me. We are working on a narrative to enroll the George Upchurch Family to which you belong under the procedures of Allied Families.

I do not know a lot about pottery but have visited the potteries in Seagrove , N. C. and have a really lovely small vase from there that I treasure.

I look forward to hearing from you and to whatever input you are willing to make. Phil Upchurch

(8) RPU Note- Ar a result y & chave 51847 sent us
*20 må Paylal for 2014 UNFA memberly - sel
next Page for details. He gree no other usual - maybe just want to sell party

(F9)

10CT

2014

Subject: Welcome To Allied Families

From: phil@upchurchstory.com

Date: Wed, Oct 01, 2014 6:57 am

To: "Shelby Upchurch" <upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com>

Hi Shelby---

I want to acknowledge and thank you for the \$20 you sent in by PayPal for your 2014 membership in UAFA. This will entitle you to E-Newsletters to keep you updated on progress in our organization and to a copy of the Upchurch Bulletin for 2014 now in preparation. As a part of getting ready to enroll the George Upchurch Family to which you belong we are detailing several cemeteries. Right now I am working on the Upchurch cemetery at Pall Mall, Ky which is the basis of a huge amount of Upchurch history.

I'll look forward to any questions you have about your Upchurch heritage and for any other

inputs you care to make.

Phil Upchurch

) Imput fram Shelly Hister 4 3 NOV 20,4 I. william Robert [3/0 Sarah Catherinell of the Glorge 4 / Joseph U Subdan - James Calmin 4 Line] A. SHELBY EURSTER U [Formerly Shelly H/E U] (Also per writer sometimes recorded as SHEB E. ON SHELBY R. U.P.CHURCH) md () MANDY JEWEL BUCK - She mil 2md b) -- - PHILLIPS 1. SHELBY HUSTER U MAL) INA RHOBENE BILLINGSLEY Note: The (Rhodene formerly "RODEM" 3 NOV 2014 a. Elyhota Ann L i. CAITUN ELIZABETH STAMPEL Email from SHU mondes Kent England. Photos Hasemed in Email file

SHELBY NUSTER



XJD_ 26655

2014

From: Shelby Upchurch <upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, November 1, 2014 4:16 PM

To: Upchurch, Rhodene

Subject: Fw: New Form Entry: Allied Families Contact Form

On Sunday, September 28, 2014 8:25 AM, "phil@upchurchstory.com" < phil@upchurchstory.com > wrote:

Subject: Fw: New Form Entry: Allied Families Contact Form

From: "Upchurch, Rhodene" <rupchurch@bsu.edu>

Date: Mon, Nov 03, 2014 10:45 am

To: "phil@upchurchstory.com" < phil@upchurchstory.com>

Attach: big vase-m.jpg 2014

fluted pices-m.jpg

LOOKED AT PICTURES 17NOV2014 - 20VELY Presend in Addrew File

multiple pieces-m.jpg round blue-m.ipg

From: Upchurch, Rhodene

Sent: Saturday, November 1, 2014 4:36 PM To: Shelby Upchurch; phil@upchurchstory.com

Subject: Re: New Form Entry: Allied Families Contact Form

Hello Phil Upchurch,

I was glad to hear from you, I apologize for my delayed response. I enjoy viewing the videos you have on You Tube and am grateful that you have chosen to research the Upchurch genealogy. I purchased the book "The Upchurch Story" in 1978 when Olive Morgan contacted my family; she was collecting information for that publication. I have my family roots in Jamestown, Tennessee, but have lived in Muncie, Indiana for many years. I have read several publications about the Upchurch name and subsequently discovered the history of the town of Upchurch, in Kent, England. This initiated my interest in the making of the Upchurch pottery. I have used the internet and searched UK.com and discovered "Upchurch Pottery" and the "town of Upchurch" which provided internet sites where I have purchased a variety of pieces of pottery. A recent family reunion held in York Mill Park, Jamestown, Tennessee, I brought several pieces of pottery to introduce the family to some of this history and offered the sale of some pieces as a contribution to support the Upchurch Chapel and cemetery.

My son, Shelby Robert Upchurch and daughter, Elizabeth Ann (Upchurch) Stamper, along with her daughter Caitlin Elizabeth Stamper took a trip to the town of Upchurch this past summer and enjoyed visiting with some local residents that opened the Upchurch Chapel and helped them tour the ruins of the pottery factory. Sadly, they could not locate any residents that had the last name of Upchurch! I have not read the book by Belle West on the Upchurch family and look forward to the opportunity. I have attached some pictures of some pieces I have collected, however this is just for my personal enjoyment and do not deal in pottery.

Sincerely,

Shelby H. Upchurch

Son of Shelly Eurster Upchurch (also recorded at times as Sheb E. or Shelby R. Upchurch and Mandy Jewel (Buck) (Upchurch) Phillips.

Δ

SHELBY HUSTER U (PE

Subject: RE: Fw: New Form Entry: Allied Families Contact Form

From: phil@upchurchstory.com Date: Mon, Nov 17, 2014 5:54 am

To: "Upchurch, Rhodene" <rupchurch@bsu.edu>

Cc: "Shelby Upchurch" <upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com>

Hi Shelby---

Thanks for your input of November 1 which I have now fully processed. Somehow it seems that the emails for you and Rhodene are being used so I will send this response to both.

I have assigned Caitlin XID-61617 and that entry will appear in the UB to be issued next fall. The photos of the Upchurch pottery you sent are beautiful. The history of this pottery helps us tell part of our Upchurch heritage in England in an unusual way. Thanks for adding to the narrative.

We have finished Vol 35 of the UB and it has been sent to our webmaster to place it online at www.upchurchstory.com. You should soon be able to view it and o print a copy if you desire. I included a brief item about the pottery.

We have also made a great deal of progress on our Allied Families program. See www.alliedfamilies.com for the latest and especially on your family enrolled under George Upchurch.

In the issues of the UB over the years I have included references to your GF William Robert U. I met two of his daughters --your aunts. Thelma came to see me in Tuscon, AZ years ago. Frona Carol U was a very close cooperator until her untimely death. She guided my tour of Fentress County, TN. That reminds me to mention that I have posted the Biofile of Sgt Alvin York on www.alliled families.com. Have a look.

It is nice to have you as a cooperator and will look forward to our future exchanges. Phil Upchurch

Subject: New Form Entry: Allied Families Contact Form

From: "upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com" <no-reply@weebly.com>

Date: Wed, Nov 19, 2014 2:39 pm To: phil@upchurchstory.com

You've just received a new submission to your Allied Families Contact Form.

Submitted Information:

Name

Shelby Upchurch

Email

upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com

Comment

Hello I am a new subscriber to the Allied Families and am entitled to the Upchurch Bulletin. I am unable to find how to establish a password. Can you provide instructions?

Thank you

SNELBY HUSTERU (PG8



XID- 2665

Subject: RE: New Form Entry: Allied Families Contact Form

From: phil@upchurchstory.com Date: Thu, Nov 20, 2014 4:19 pm

To: upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com

Hi Shelby---

Vol 35 of the UB (2014) to which you are entitled has recently been posted on www.upchurchstorv.com. There you can read /download it. I you need me to send it to you as and attachment to an email or need a hard copy let me know. There are three password protected places on the site. you normally get the password by entering your email address when prompted to do so. It should be furnished and I am automatically notified of the visit. Keep the password so that yo do not have to request it each time. In case it does not come to you it is 2013upchurch#.

A password is also needed for www.alliedfamilies.com and is likewise obtained by entering your

email address. However, in case it does not come it is 2014allied#.

I have found searching the sites to be a little tricky but by playing with the system you can do a pretty good job. Let me know if you have questions.

Phil Upchurch

Subject: New Form Entry: Enrolled Families Database Viewing Form

Submitted Information:

From: "phil@upchurchstory.com" <no-reply@weebly.com> Date: Sat, Nov 22, 2014 6:15 am

To: phil@upchurchstory.com

Name

shelby upchurch

You've just received a new submission to your Enrolled Families Database Viewing Form.

Email

upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com

2014

Subject: UB vol 35 as pdf

From: phil@upchurchstory.com Date: Thu, Dec 04, 2014 11:31 am

To: "Shelby Upchurch" <upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com>

Attach: Upchurch Bulletin Volume 35 2014 .pdf

Hi Shelby---

As a 2014 member of Upchurch And Allied Families Association, Inc you are entitled to a copy of the 2014 UB which is provided herewith as an attachment. I will welcome any comments you have. As you will note each issue is a labor of love for family history.

Some people have trouble getting the passwords for our two websites so I will now give them to you. For www.upchurchstory.com it is 2013upchurch#. There you will find all of the UB issues posted in a search-able format and the 35 videos of which we are very proud. Searching takes a little practice and skill. For www.alliedfamilies.com it is 2014allied#. There be sure to have a look at the families enrolled so far and the Resources posted, especially the Biofile section.

I will welcome your ongoing support of our family history effort. Do let me know of your special interests, comments and questions.

All Best Wishes~

Phil Upchurch

Subject: Renewal Allied Families From: phil@upchurchstory.com

Date: Tue, Feb 10, 2015 5:52 am

To: "Shelby---14 Upchurch" <upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com> Attach: Membership Form 9 JAN 2015.docx

Hi Shelby--

Your participation as a member of Allied Families in 2014 allowed us to make great progress in it's first full year of operation. Our website www.alliedfamilies.com (password 2014allied#) demonstrates several key features we plan to expand in 2015. I hope you will continue your support this year. A membership renewal form is attached--or use PayPal.

Note that you can direct your financial support in various ways. If you have time and talents to offer, that would be a valuable contribution as well. Just drop me an email. Suggestions will

be welcomed

We seem to be kindred spirits when it comes to our pride in family. Allied Families is a bold move and the prospects continue to look bright. I hope the magic of Allied Families will allow us to find many more descendants for the George Upchurch family to which you belong and that 2015 will be the year of great accomplishment. Building the long-term support fund for this enrolled family is a priority for 2015.

Best---Always.

Phil Upchurch, Manager Allied Families

Subject: RE: Notification of payment received

From: phil@upchurchstory.com Date: Thu, May 21, 2015 8:11 am

To: upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com

Hi Shelby--

Thanks very much for your renewal for your membership in Allied Families for 2015 via PayPal. I am encouraged by your continued interest. I hope you will take full advantage of our two websites. Let me know if you have trouble with the passwords. We continue to make progress on posting details on the George Upchurch family to which you belong. Note how the George U. Family has been enrolled. We have the beginnings of a family tree for him and need to fill this in. We need a Family Tree Master.

If you have time/money/advice/expertise you would like to offer to push the enrollment of the George U. Family along this would be most helpful. Anyone who contributes as much as \$50

towards the enrollment will be listed as a Cosponsor of the Family.

We have had another family to visit Upchurch in England recently. My email exchanges with them made me think of the visits your family has made there and of your interest in Upchurch

Best Wishes~

Phil Upchurch

Subject:

From: Shelby Upchurch <upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com>

Date: Sat, May 23, 2015 3:06 pm

To: "phil@upchurchstory.com" <phil@upchurchstory.com>

Sir. have you been to my face book page I have posted information on Upchurch pottery with history and some photos Face Book ask to friend Shelby H. Upchurch

SHELBY HUSTER W (PEID) XID- 26685

Subject: RE:

From: phil@upchurchstory.com
Date: Mon, May 25, 2015 6:54 am

To: "Shelby Upchurch" <upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com>

2015

Hi Shelby---

I do have a Facebook account and a couple of times a day they prompt me to have a look. I usually do and spend just a few minutes having a look. But I don't do much with Facebook partially or mainly because I have so much Upchurch data I need to process. Someday I hope to learn more about Facebook, Pintrest, and other social media.

Anyway, I entered your name and did see a rather large number of photos you have posted including the one on Upchurch Pottery. You have a lot of interesting postings about family. I invited you to be a friend or vice verse whatever that means.

Always good to hear from you.

Phil Upchurch

(23) 20 NOV 2016

MAUREEN

Should be an omni Led and on George 4 tit RP4 - checked 1/22/16 ts.

She ison noth lists.

M. Buck

Pay Pal 3MAY 2016 Anal 343.01 Last 16 MAR 2.016 INA 4 \$19.12) In the W/o Shelly Hurter II Shope Ina Rodern Belleyth

3 or 4 APR 2016

god email frem Rødene w/o sys sange her \$20 herz sent - Shave Paysul Culon - lust it diressooned Where I could com - on 9 (avrelled it involventing - ??



15 MAR80

SHELBY H. KPCHURCH 2302 EAST 23ED ST. MUNCIE, IN 47302

w and

Down Mr & Mrs. Upelmich,

This is to acknowledge receipt up you order for two one-you subscriptions for typhunds bulletin, one for yourself and one for the school of the typhunds. Also acknowledged in your cleck for 20.00 The first wine is been madel to the two addresses promided render sepondo comes.

Prombed herewith one some extra plyere in one you know of someone else who may be interested.

Doubletin.

EROBERT PHILLIP UPCHUPCH

2 1 MAR 1981

SHELBY H. UPCHURCH 2302 EAST 23RD STREET MUNCIE, IN 47302

Dear Falhe,

This is to vehnouledge receipt of
your order for typehoush Bulletin 1981
and your 10.00 check in payment por some.
I see I of 1981 is living sent under separate
comes and the other untle appear in
due course or they are printed.

Jugue out how you get und cannot figure out how you get into the your hours of you mould gill out the enclosed Family Chart, insofar as possible, and return it to me. I will their search, my ples again and let you have a noto on what is found.

Hoping to hear from your

Sincely your

Phil byrehurch

[ROBERT PHILLIP UPCHURCH]



Pottery Studio

Although Upchurch Pottery had several owners during its life, the most important name associated with it is that of Edward Baker. The pottery was founded in 1909 in Upchurch, between Rainham and Sittingbourne in Kent, by the Wakely brothers. They were local businessmen with various irons in the fire, who wanted to add the manufacture of bricks, tiles and drainpipes to their other interests.

One of the the brothers was a friend of <u>Reginald Wells</u> and this might have been the reason why, in 1913, they hired Edward Baker, who had worked with Wells in Chelsea, to start producing art pottery.

Baker quickly established the pottery, and within two years was exhibiting at major trade fairs. He experimented with glazes on shapes he designed himself, and Upchurch pottery soon became widely known and appreciated. Queen Mary was a patron.

Edward Spencer, who is mainly known for his design work with Martin Brothers, collaborated with Baker in formulating recipes for glazes.

In 1936 the pottery was bought by Oscar and Grace Davies, who retained the services of Baker as manager. Two years later they re-sold the pottery to Alice Buxton Winnecott, and still Edward Baker stayed in charge. Miss Winnecott introduced the Claverdon range of tableware and decorative items. The Davieses opened the Roeginga Pottery at Rainham. Edward's son, Edward Baker Junior managed it for them, and eventually became the owner.

Edward Baker bought Upchurch Pottery from Mrs Winnecott in 1953, and his eldest son, William helped him run it until his death in 1955. William carried on there until 1963, when the pottery was closed, and Edward Junior kept Roeginga Pottery operating until he retired in 1975.



Search The Pottery Stadio with Google

© Copyright 2000-2014, The Pottery Studio. All rights reserved.

Web pages by LOGICAL CHOICE



Subject: Re: Allied Families Membership

From: Shelby Upchurch <upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com>

Date: Sat, Apr 09, 2016 10:38 am

To: "phil@upchurchstory.com" < phil@upchurchstory.com>

Hello Phil.

Thank you for your email. My wife, Ina, paid the paypal \$20 membership fee for my family membership. Please include her in the Upchurch family communications.

Thank you for keeping in touch and sorry for any confusion caused on our part.

Sincerely,

Shelby and Ina Upchurch

From: "phil@upchurchstory.com" < phil@upchurchstory.com>

To: Ina Upchurch <rhodene23@yahoo.com>

Cc: Shelby—14-15 Upchurch <upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, April 9, 2016 11:28 AM **Subject:** Allied Families Membership

Hi Ina---

I write to clarify some confusion that has arisen about Shelby's membership in Allied Families. He was a member in good standing in 2015. Then recently I got a payment from you via PayPal (on March 16, 2016) for a 2016 membership. I did not immediately connect you and this payment with Shelby. Then an email from you came about this matter but unfortunately it disappeared from my computer before I could study it(maybe I hit delete by mistake?). In any case I now grasp that the \$20 sent on March 16 was to pay for the 2016 Allied Families membership for Shelby. While I now have that straight I will ask whether you are also interested in family history and would like to be an Allied Families member. Just want to keep my records straight.

We are now getting ready to send out an update via an E-Newsletter about progress in Allied Families and it should be in you in box within a couple of weeks.

I am sorry about the confusion on my part and will try not to let it happen again.

Phil Upchurch

Copyright © 2003-2016. All rights reserved.



Subject: Allied Families Membership From: phil@upchurchstory.com Date: Sat, Apr 09, 2016 10:28 am

To: "Ina Upchurch" <rhodene23@yahoo.com>

Cc: "Shelby---14--15 Upchurch" <upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com>

Hi Ina---

I write to clarify some confusion that has arisen about Shelby's membership in Allied Families. He was a member in good standing in 2015. Then recently I got a payment from you via PayPal (on March 16, 2016) for a 2016 membership. I did not immediately connect you and this payment with Shelby. Then an email from you came about this matter but unfortunately it disappeared from my computer before I could study it(maybe I hit delete by mistake?). In any case I now grasp that the \$20 sent on March 16 was to pay for the 2016 Allied Families membership for Shelby. While I now have that straight I will ask whether you are also interested in family history and would like to be an Allied Families member. Just want to keep my records straight.

We are now getting ready to send out an update via an E-Newsletter about progress in Allied Families and it should be in you in box within a couple of weeks.

I am sorry about the confusion on my part and will try not to let it happen again.

Phil Upchurch

Copyright © 2003-2016. All rights reserved.

2

Subject: RE: New Form Entry: Contact Form

From: phil@upchurchstory.com

Date: Wed, Dec 14, 2016 6:12 am

To: upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com

Hi Shelby---

Good to note you visited our website www.upchurchstory.com password 2013upchurch#. Hope the search function works for you. For progress on enrolling the George Upchurch Family to which you belong go to our other website www.alliedfamilies.com password 2014allied#. We have done a lot but have more to do.

Merry Christmas~ Phil Upchurch

----- Original Message -----

Subject: New Form Entry: Contact Form

From: "upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com" <no-reply@weebly.com>

Date: Tue, December 13, 2016 8:57 pm

To: phil@upchurchstory.com

You've just received a new submission to your Contact Form.

Submitted Information:

Name

shelby upchurch

Email

upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com

Copyright © 2003-2016. All rights reserved.

(22)

Subject: Allied Families 2017

From: phil@upchurchstory.com
Date: Wed, Jan 25, 2017 4:23 pm

To: "Shelby---14--15-16 Upchurch" <upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com>

Attach: 2017 Form for participating in Upchurch and Allied Families 22 Dec 15 revision.docx

ALLIED FAMILIES Programs and plans 2013-2017.docx

Hi Shelby----

Now is a good time for an update on Allied Families. I hope you will renew your membership for 2017 using the attached form or PayPal.

Also attached is a summary of what we have accomplished and our hopes for 2017.

For more details on our route to digital see the Upchurch Bulletin for 2016 recently posted on www.upchurchstory.com--password 2013upchurch#. Also, note progress on your enrolled family at www.alliedfamilies.com password 2014allied#.

I will be in North Carolina March 29-April 2, 2017 working in the Allied Families Cary Facility starting some new projects. Would love to see you there. Let me know if you need details.

Our progress has been substantial but we need participation whether as a casual follower or as a dedicated worker and donor. I hope you will give us encouragement by renewing today and being as generous as your circumstances allow.

Sending all Best Wishes~ Phil Upchurch

Copyright © 2003-2017. All rights reserved.

23

Subject: Allied Families Membership From: phil@upchurchstory.com Date: Tue, Mar 07, 2017 12:14 pm

To: "Shelby---4-5-6-7 Upchurch" <upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com>

Hi Shelby and Ina---

Thanks for your \$20 check for your 2017 membership in Allied Families for 2017. Your continued support is greatly appreciated. I hope you will follow the progress we are making on our website in enrolling the George Upchurch Family to which you belong. We are constantly adding to the details to support this enrolled family. I notice your interest in pottery under the name of Upchurch in England continues.

Do let me know if you have time/skills you would like to volunteer to move the process along faster. Sending all Best Wishes~

Phil Upchurch

Copyright © 2003-2017. All rights reserved.

Subject: Upchurch and Allied Families
From: phil@upchurchstory.com
Date: Wed, Aug 23, 2017 10:49 am

To: "Shelby---4--5-6-7 Upchurch" <upchurchshelby44@yahoo.com>

Attach: Report to the Allied Families Board and to cooperators in the Cary and Chesterfield offices.docx

Hi Shelby

Back on July 31, 2017 you visited our Upchurch Story website and filled out the response form. You indicated a willingness to help with our website. I am tardy in responding to your generous offer because it arrived just a I was planning two out-of-state trips. Naturally, I was behind in my duties when I returned. Attached is a report on my trip to our Cary Facility in NC.

It so happen that we are just now entering on a big project to enter into the computer my manually kept Master Outlines for all of the Upchurch clans including the one for the George Upchurch family to which you belong. If you would like to take on a section of the family to enter into the computer, we would be thrilled to send you the instructions and a scanned copy of my original work.

Thank you for your continued interest and support of our work on our shared Upchurch heritage.

Phil Upchurch, Manager Allied

Families

Copyright © 2003-2017. All rights reserved.